
Navy  Reserve  Receives  Its
First P-8A Poseidon Maritime
Patrol Aircraft

TUKWILA, Wash. (March 6, 2024) Cmdr. James Tilden (fifth from
left), executive officer of Patrol Squadron 62, presents a
dedication plaque to Vice Adm. John B. Mustin (sixth from
left), chief of Navy Reserve and commander of Navy Reserve
Force, after taking delivery of the first new P-8A Poseidon
for the Naval Air Force Reserve during a ceremony at Boeing
Military Delivery Facility in Tukwila, Washington, March 6,
2024. (U.S. Navy photo by Mass Communication Specialist 1st
Class Harry Andrew D. Gordon)
By Richard R. Burgess, Senior Editor 

ARLINGTON,  Va.  —  The  first  Boeing  P-8A  Poseidon  maritime
patrol aircraft for the Navy Reserve has been delivered to
Patrol Squadron 62 (VP-62). 
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In March 6 ceremonies at the Boeing Military Delivery Facility
in Tukwila, Washington, Vice Adm. John B. Mustin, chief of
Navy Reserve and commander of Navy Reserve Force, was on hand
for the delivery, where a dedication was presented to him by
Cmdr. James Tilden, executive officer of VP-62.  

VP-62, based at Naval Air Station Jacksonville, Florida, is
one of two Navy Air Reserve patrol squadrons. It formerly
operated  the  P-3C  Orion  maritime  patrol  aircraft.  The
transition  brings  the  Navy  closer  to  full  operational
capability with the P-8A. The other reserve VP squadron, VP-69
at Naval Air Station Whidbey Island, Washington, also will be
equipped with the P-8A. 


